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MUSEUM of RICHMOND  
Curator thanks volunteer researchers for their work on the Museum of Richmond’s World War One Project.

On Wednesday 13th August, the Museum of Richmond held a special private view to thank the volunteer researchers and local groups who assisted with the Museum of Richmond’s WWI exhibition, 1914 -1918 Richmond at Home and at War – Local stories and their International Links. The curator, Natascha Wintersinger, wanted to personally thank all of the volunteers for their hard work and give them the opportunity to see how crucial their contributions have been to the exhibition.
A number of dedicated research volunteers undertook and interpreted new research into how the First World War affected the Borough. They provided detailed information on the Home Front and the local war effort which included research on aircraft factories and their workers; auxiliary hospitals in the Borough such as the Royal Star and Garter and the South African Military Hospital; conscientious objectors; and Richmond’s volunteers for example the VAD’s and the Volunteer Training Corps. International links were explored through research into the Belgian Refugees and Pelabon Works.
A file on display in the museum contains research on about 100 individual men from Richmond, Mortlake and East Sheen who fought in the Great War. This is accompanied by a large map of the area which marks these named soldiers and volunteers places of residence. We are encouraging visitors to add any WWI stories of local people to the exhibition by indicating their homes on the map and adding information to the binder below.
1914 -1918 Richmond at Home and at War – Local stories and their International Links runs from 8 August 2014 – 22 April 2015 and through displays of private artefacts, photographs, letters and reminiscences from local people, this exhibition relates the fascinating and moving stories of Richmond’s First World War experience.
Notes to editors
The Museum of Richmond is an independent museum, registered as a private company limited by Guarantee and a registered charity. While it receives financial support from the London Borough of Richmond upon Thames through Commissioning, this does not cover the running costs, so the Museum depends on pro-actively fund-raising in order to be able to open, look after its collections and to offer its regular programme of exhibitions, education sessions for schools and adult and family events.
For further information, images and interviews please contact:

Natascha Wintersinger (Curator) at The Museum of Richmond on 02083321141 or mor.curator@btconnect.com
Jenny Phelan (Education and Audience Development Officer) at The Museum of Richmond on 02083321141 or mor.education@btconnect.com
